

**02Green Impact**  
**2/11/15**

**Action**

**5 Attendance**

**5.1 Present**

Linda Collett  
Sarah Johnson  
Tom Manville  
Leigh Rooney  
Naomi Rudd  
Carla Shaw  
Sammi Whitaker

**5.2 Apologies**

Matt Ensor  
Sarah Haider  
Jo Harbrow  
Sophie May

**5.3 Absent**

None

**6 Acceptance of previous minutes**

**6.1 Accuracy**

OK

**6.2 Matters arising**

3.3 – Responsible Futures – On the agenda – LC to put on December USG agenda. **LC**

3.5 – Green Impact – going for gold – SW had spoken to NUS regarding the Whole Earth criteria and they had confirmed that, providing there is proof that something similar had been undertaken, this would satisfy the criteria.

3.6 – Green Gown awards – These would be kept in mind throughout the year.

3.7 – Environmental activity action plan – This was on the agenda.

3.8 – Blackout – This had been raised with security who had some misgivings. SW to discuss at Campus Operations and also at SSCM. It was suggested that it be done later in the year. **SW**

**7 Items for discussion**

**7.1 Green Week**

SW noted that Outspoken could do the pedal powered cinema in Cambridge but not in Chelmsford. The Environment team would fund half of the cost. It was agreed that the Cowspiracy film would be shown on both campuses.

The Environment team would supply collapsible water bottles and SJ would re-send the Eventbrite links. **SJ**

Grace Phillips would be doing a biodiversity talk in Cambridge.

LC to email staff and post on the University info-screens.

**LC**

It was agreed that the Green Pitch competition would just be for Peterborough students this year. It would be promoted via the student newsletter and launched on the Friday of Green Week. Ideas would be logged on the website. LC to speak to GS regarding voting on the website and to GE about whether there would be students on campus in Peterborough during Green Week.

**LC**

It was suggested that the Community and Environmental reps assist in the promotion – LC to email the Executive committee.

**LC**

SW to speak to GS regarding printing and to students regarding the design, and to chase the Gumdrop event.

**SW**

### **7.2 Responsible Futures**

SW reported that the GSI were keen to participate in this but that they needed the SU to agree. As there was no budget for this, it was likely that the University would fund it without an SU contribution. SW to chase the GSI and to liaise with SC.

**SW**

### **7.3 Green Pitch**

Discussed in 7.1 above.

### **7.4 Environmental activity action plan**

LC to complete and circulate to members.

**LC**

SW stated that one of her objectives would be to have a dedicated member of staff for sustainability and that she would be talking to the University regarding funding for this.

**SW**

### **Date and time of next meeting**

**Thursday 3 December – 10.00-12.00 – by video conference**